Good morning, Huskies! It is Wednesday, February 28th and we are on a regular schedule. It is also Pink Shirt Day.

St. Paul's Church will be offering their grilled cheese lunch today. All are welcome.

Would all basketball players please return your jerseys to Mrs. Richard ASAP!

Anyone who is going to Winter Carnival at HES tomorrow needs to grab a permission slip from Mrs. Richard ASAP. Please return those ASAP.

The Multi-Cultural/Anti Racism group is meeting today at lunch in room 113. New members are welcome.

GSA has a meeting tomorrow in room 205 at lunch. Students that identify with 2SLGBTQIA+ and allies are encouraged to attend.

The sexual health nurse will be here tomorrow. If you'd like to see her, put your name in the box on her door or text her at 506-333-2113.

Attention garden and greenhouse team! On Friday, at 12:25, we will be meeting in Mrs. Barlett-Vos' room to plan our gardening season and order our seeds. New members are always welcome. See you on Friday at lunch hour.

A reminder to the cast and crew of Honk! that photos will be taken tomorrow, Thursday, Feb. 29th. Please wear a plain black shirt. The full cast is needed for rehearsals today and tomorrow after school.

## PUNS OF THE WEEK:

My Uncle has a big scary dog named Rolex. It's a watchdog.

A monkey had an allergic reaction to his favorite snack. He went into bananafalactic shock.

Why did the golfer always pack a second pair of pants? In case he got a hole in one.